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Girls State Delegates Chloe Andrews and Madeline 
Beck; Boys State Delegates Joshua Warren and 

Nicholas Hoelzeman

Sacred Heart Hosts the 2nd Annual 
Alumni Rivalry Game with St. Joe

Abby Parham, Patti Bottoms, and Michelle 
Dixon wearing their Drew Bottoms shirts.

Traditional, family-style spaghetti and turkey and dressing dinner; 
Games, Bingo, Concessions, Silent auction, Kiddieland, 

Exciting Raffle Prizes

Bazaar: June 5-6, 2015

You could win this 2015 Jeep Wrngler!

Midway -  Friday, June 5th, 6-11pm & 
Saturday, June 6th, 5pm-midnight

 Dinner – Saturday, June 6th, 5pm-8:30pm
Boxed Dinner Delivery 4-6:30pm in Morrilton, 

call 501.354.8113
Adults $14, Child 4-12 yrs - $7, 3 & Under 

Accompanied by parent-free

Drawings Saturday night, 9pm-midnight

Grand Prize: 2015 Jeep Wranger 4x4
See Back Cover for Details & Raffle Ticket Form!

Farewell Principal Bailey

As the school year draws to a close, Sacred 
Heart School is preparing to say farewell to 
Principal Brian Bailey. Mr. Bailey has served 
as Principal for SHCS since 2002.  This year’s 
senior class was in kindergarten when he first 
joined the school. 

During his tenure, Mr. Bailey has left his 
legacy at Sacred Heart.  He has led the school 
through a strategic planning process that has 
been critical for campus improvements, in-
creased student access to technology, and has 
helped make Catholic education accessible 
for all interested families. Mr. Bailey helped 
the school weather tough economic times in 
recent years and spearheaded the implemen-
tation of a tuition assistance program, strate-
gic school marketing, the addition of a 3 and 
4-year-old pre-school program, and the reno-
vation of school buildings – all of which con-
tribute to steady growth in enrollment.
Under Mr. Bailey’s leadership, the student 
ACT average has reached record highs.  Stu-
dents continue to score above both state and 

New Principal Named
Msgr. Jack Harris of 
Sacred Heart Catholic 
Church, along with Su-
perintendent of Catho-
lic Schools Vernell 
Bowen and a selection 
committee, recently 
named Buddy Greeson 
as the new Principal of 
Sacred Heart Catholic 
School. Mr. Greeson is 
currently Dean of Students at Greenbrier Ju-
nior High and Assistant High School Football 
Coach.  More information will be published in 
the next edition of the HeartBeat – or you can 
read it on the school’s website: www.sacred-
heartmorrilton.org. 
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national averages, with the 2014 class av-
erage score being 24 (state average was 
20.4 and national was 21.0).   Mr. Bailey 
has seen the school’s basketball teams win 
state championships in 2006 and 2007 and in 
2010 and 2015 the Sacred Heart Quiz Bowl 
team took the State Championship title.   In 
2012, Sacred Heart formed a LEGO league 
team for students ages 9-14.  The “Robo Reb-
els” club teaches students to design, build, and 
program LEGO robots and to compete with 
other students. In 2013, after a long hiatus, the 
Sacred Heart theater program was once again 
available for students. 
In 2009, Mr. Bailey, along with the school 
board, elected to launch a fund development 
program. Over the past 5 years, the develop-
ment program has generated nearly $1 mil-
lion for the school, helping to pay for campus 
renovations, tuition assistance, teacher re-
cruitment and retention, technology improve-
ments and general operating support.   Mr. 
Bailey also serves as an ex-officio member of 
the Sacred Heart Catholic School Endowment 
Fund which exceeded $1 million in 2013. 
“I was fortunate that all of the stars aligned,” 
said Mr. Bailey of his time at Sacred Heart.  “I 
have had a great teaching staff, good coaches, 
support from our development program, great 
kids and parents.”   Mr. Bailey’s granddaugh-
ter Abby graduated from SH in 2013 and his 
grandchildren, Bailey and JT are currently en-
rolled.  He has been married to Carolyn Bailey 
for over 40 years.  They are members of Sacred 
Heart parish.
“In my opinion, Sacred Heart would not be 
where it is today without the leadership of 
Brian Bailey,” said School Board President 
Norbert Gunderman.  
More information about Mr. Bailey’s tenure 
can be found on the school’s website.  Mr. Bai-
ley was recognized at a retirement party in the 
school cafeteria on May 12th.

(FR) Mackenzie Fresneda, Sarah Duvall, Madi-
son Harper, Luke Hartman, and Paige Ryan
(BR)Madeline Bottoms, Kendall Croswell, Jo-
seph Darling, Nicholas Hamling, 

Sacred Heart School is pleased to recognize 
nine 7th graders who were recently offered 
the opportunity and honor to participate in 
the 2014-2015 Duke Talent Identification Pro-
gram (TiP): Madeline Bottoms, Kendall Cro-
swell, Joseph Darling, Sarah Duvall, Mack-
enzie Fresneda, Nicholas Hamling, Madison 
Harper, Luke Harman, and Paige Ryan,

To be eligible for Duke TiP, an individual has 
to have scored at or above the 95th percentile 
in certain areas of their grade level testing.  
Enrollment into the program helps educa-
tors and families find out how advanced their 
students’ abilities truly are and what level of 
educational challenge is appropriate.  Since el-
igible individuals are already excelling at test-
ing at their own grade level, they are invited to 
take either the ACT or SAT.  The ACT and SAT 
are both standardized tests for college-bound 
high school students.  Besides the Above-
Level testing experience, those enrolled in 
Duke TiP are able to utilize college planning 
resources not otherwise available to them, 
gain recognition for their accomplishments, 

and receive dis-
counts on learn-
ing products.  

A d d i t i o n a l l y, 
Madeline Bot-
toms and Madi-
son Harper qual-
ified for Duke 

Tip State Recognition. State Recognition is 
given to those 7th graders who take the ACT 
through the Duke TiP program and make a 21 
or higher in at least one of the subtests. They 
both also qualified for the Academy of Sum-
mer Studies through the program. 

SH Students Compete in 
State Knights of  
Columbus Essay Contest

SH Alum and 
member of the 
Knights of Co-
lumbus Chris 
Magie (’03) 
recently recog-
nized Sacred 

Heart students who won the local Knights 
essay contest.  Their essays will be submitted 
to the state competition.  Winners by class 
include: Cole Tamburo (12th grade), Wyatt 
Burgener (11th grade), Isabella Ward (10th 
grade), Witt Dumas (9th grade), and Anja 
Hoelzeman (8th grade). 

1A State Champions
T w e n t y -
seven 1A 
s c h o o l s 
began the 
quest for 
a Quiz 
Bowl State 
C h a m p i -

onship in September of 2014. After many 
hours of practice, sixteen of those schools 
prevailed at their Regional Tournaments to 
advance to the 1A State Quiz Bowl Tourna-
ment at UACCM in Morrilton on April 11. 
At the end of the day, Sacred Heart and Mt. 
Vernon-Enola were the two 1A schools to 
advance to the State Championship game 
live on AETN. Sacred Heart team members 
used the two weeks between the state tour-
nament and the championship game wisely. 
Their countless hours of study paid off with 
a 260-150 victory over Mt. Vernon-Enola 
to become the 2015 1A State Quiz Bowl 
Champions.
Team members are (Front Row) Adam 
Cambiano, Chloe Andrews, Team Captain 
Andrew Dunlap, Shamus McGee, Nicholas 
Hoelzeman, (Back Row) Assistant Coach 
Rachel Kordsmeier, Coach Patti Bottoms, 
Evan Hamling, Cole Bottoms, Avery Cro-
swell, and Sharon Duvall.
This was Sacred Heart’s sec-
ond state appearance and 
second state championship, 
the first being in 2010. Evan 
Hamling was named the 1A 
MVP for the State Tourna-
ment.

Senior Justin Gun-
derman Earned 5th 
place in the Arkansas 
Tech University Cre-
ative Writing Com-
petition

Bailey continued from page 1.

7th Graders Recognized 
by Duke TiP



During the week of January 25-31, Sa-
cred Heart Catholic School celebrated 
National Catholic Schools Week fo-
cused on the theme: Communities of 
Faith, Knowledge and Service.  This 
theme was emphasized in activities in-
cluding :

Rebel Teams Head to State 
Championship

After finishing con-
ference in 3rd place 
and coming out of 
the district tourna-
ment with a 4 seed, 
the Sr. Boys team 
found the magic 

in the Regional Tournament in Bradford.   The 
Rebels avenged a 13 point loss from earlier in 
the season by pounding the 2 South Conference 
champs Shirley 53-29.  The Rebels also avenged a 
loss to Concord by beating them 51-43 to secure 
a place in the Regional 
Championship Game.  
The Rebels weren’t 
able to take down 
conference champs 
Wonderview and lost 
53-40.  The runner up 
finish in regionals ensured the Rebels a trip to 
Nashville for the Class A State Tournament and 
a game with Nevada.  The Rebels came out on the 
short end of a hard fought game and lost 67-58 
ending the season with a record of 19-22.
The Lady Rebels finished their 2014-2105 sea-

son with a record of 
22-19. Out of the 19, 
losses only four of those 
losses were to a team that 
did not make the State 
Tournament. The Lady 

Rebels played a tough season in a tough con-
ference while finishing runner–up in the con-
ference behind 
the first place tie 
with the former 
State Champion, 
Nemo Vista,  and 
State runner-up 
Wonderview. The 
team finished 
the District Tournament with a 3 seed to head 
into the Regional Tournament where they won 
a tough first game to continue their season. The 
Lady Rebels beat West Side Greers Ferry to ad-
vance in the Regional Tournament and secured 
a game in the State Tournament. In the second 
round of the Regional Tournament, the Lady 
Rebels came up short to the District Champion, 
Wonderview.  The Lady Rebels went on to play 
in the State Tournament against Regional winner 
Kirby.  The Lady Rebels played a tough game but 
couldn’t overcome the strength of Kirby’s girls.

Class of 2015 ACT Scores
Sacred Heart students continue to score well-above 
average on the ACT tests.  This year’s senior class 

ACT average is 24.5, compared to the state average 
of 20.3 and national average of 20.8.  

SH Students Participate 
in Charity Run

Teal Luyet, Lexi Dun-
ham, Isabella Ward, 
Tannah Luyet and Ta-
lyn McCoy ran their 
first 5K at the Miles 
for Mito, which was 
the first in the State 
of Arkansas, in Con-
way on September 

22, 2014.   The girls ran in honor of Samuel 
Luyet, a St. Joseph student and others affected 
by Mitochondrial Disease. Teal Luyet finished 
1st Place in the 11-19 year old age group and 
Lexie Dunham finished 2nd in the same age 
group.  All the girls did an awesome job!  To 
learn more about mitochondrial disease got to 
www.mitoaction.org. 

PeeWee Teams Lead in  
District Championships
Congrats to Sacred Heart Peewee teams in 
the district tournament held in February at 
St. Joseph in Conway. Fourth grade girls and 
boys took first place in conference tourna-
ment finals, as did 6th grade girls and boys.  
The fifth grade girls came away with 2nd place. 
All teams placed 1st or 2nd in conference play, 
which gave the teams a bye first round of tour-
nament!! Good job Rebels!

Knights of Columbus Free-
Throw Winners Named

SH 7th grader 
Qualyn James 
placed first in 
his age divi-
sion (made 25 
out of 25 free 
throws) at the 
Knights of Co-
lumbus state 

free-throw competition; he now has the op-
tion to compete at the national competition. 
Fifth grader Rylee Oliver placed 3rd in her 
age division and 4th grader Webber Hoelze-
man placed 3rd in his age division.

Basketball and Baseball Sponsors
Sacred Heart Booster Club would like to thank 
the following businesses for sponsoring games 

this school year:
Campbell & Co. Insurance, Fred Briggler

Conway County Farm Bureau
Crow Burlingame

Dixon Family Dental
ETW Enterprises

Fleeman Family Dental Center
Healthcare Pharmacy

Hurley Chiropractic & Wellness
Magie Veterinary Clinic

Maus Implement
McGee Monument Company, Inc.

Merle Norman & More
Mon-Ark Feed & Fertilizer, Inc.

Morrilton Family Dental
Pizza Pro/Old Chicago

Roberson Tire Service, Inc.
State Farm Ins./Ancel Carlon

Stobaugh Brothers Farm
Tasty Cakes

US Bank
USW Steel Workers Local 13-1965

Virden, Jerry
ESS Transportation

Faith

Knowledge

Service

Andrew Dunlap and Evan Hamling show the let-
ters informing them they had been granted a Go-
venor's Distinguished Scholarship equaling up to 
$10,000 per year.

Students led ministries 
at Sunday and 

Wednesday masses

Mini Courses

Gifts for hospital 
patients
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Spring 2015 Arkansas 
Stock Market Game Senior 
High DivisionRegion 1 
First Place Winners 
Sacred Heart School is honored to be regional 
champs in the Arkansas State Stock Market 
Game. Congratulations to Lexi Andrews, Wy-
att Burgener, and Emily Poole whose team is 
first out of 203 teams in Region 1. They made 
$6,949.45 in 10 weeks for a total of $106,949.45. 
They were honored at the awards ceremony on 

April 29th at Verizon Are-
na.  They received a trophy, 
t-shirts, medallions, and 
$100.There are 6 regions 
in the state. This year there 
were a total of 1,955 teams 
who participated.

SH LEGO 
Team  
Competes 
at State
The Robo Reb-
els FIRST Tech 

Challenge Robotics team attended the State 
Championship Tournament December in Mtn. 
Home. The team consists of 10th graders Avery 
Croswell and Sharon Duvall, and is coached by 
Chris O’Cain, IT Director of Winthrop Rock-
efeller Institute, and Sarah Croswell, founder of 
the LEGO Robotics program at Sacred Heart. 
Teams were responsible for designing, building 
and programming their robots to compete as al-
liances against other teams on a 12 ftX12ft play-
ing field. This is the first year the Robo Rebels 
have competed at this advanced level of robotics. 
Despite their inexperience and lack of corporate 
funding (most teams they competed against re-
ceived sponsorships totaling $5,000-$10,000), 
the all-girl Robo Rebels FTC team finished 17th 
out of 25 teams and also earned 2nd Runner-Up 
for the FTC Connect Award which recognized 
their community outreach through the summer 
LEGO camps. The Robo Rebels plan to use the 
off-season to learn how to machine their own 
parts, expand their programming knowledge, 
recruit more team members, and secure more 
team sponsorships. To learn more about the FTC 
Robotics program visit: http://www3.usfirst.org/
roboticsprograms/ftc/presstools

Sacred Heart PTO  
announces the 2014-2015 
Educators of the Year 
 
PTO President 
Mandy Voliva 
and High School 
Educator of the 
Year Mr. Bradly 
Brogdon

 Elementary 
Educator of the 
Year Mrs. Patti 
Bottoms and PTO 
President Mandy 
Voliva

Bazaar Sponsors
Diamond

Arka Valley
Petit Jean Meats

Platinum Sponsor
Otto Lienhart, Inc.

Gold
Chadek Powerwash

Hoyt Stone
Keith Lipsmeyer, MD

Maus Implement

Silver
Plummer’s Flowers

Bronze
Allison Ford Lincoln Co.

Campbell & Company of Morrilton, Inc.
CHI St. Vincent

Conner & Sartain
Dad’s Liquor

Koch Brothers Body Shop
Koontz Electric Company, Inc.

Magie Veterinary
Merle Norman Cosmetics & More, Morrilton

Morrilton Family Dental
Ronnie Stell Trenching, Inc.

Warehouse Distributing
Wayne Smith Trucking

Partners
Ace Hardware
Agri Co-Op

Edward Jones, Doug Cahill
El Penjamo

Farmers & Merchants Bank
Gunderman Lawn Care 
Healthcare Pharmacy
Johnson & Ruff, CPAs

Knights of Columbus
Magie Jewelers

Mon-Ark Feed & Fertilizer, Inc.
Morrilton Medical Clinic

Mourot Plumbing 
Northwestern Sporting Goods

Petit Jean State Bank 
Pinter Builders, Inc.

Raney Glass & Mirror

Friends
Conway County Farm Bureau

First Financial
Fleeman Family Dental Center

Harris Funeral Home
Roberson Tire Service, Inc.
Zimmerman Food Service

Donors
Beeson’s Grocery
Clover Alley Gifts

Farm Credit Services of Western AR
Hagans Dodge-Chrysler-Jeep Motors, Inc.

Hawkins Insurance Company
McGee Monument Company, Inc.

Mobley Contractors
Netherton Promotions

Paladino Tax & Acct. Inc.
Pizza Pro / Old Chicago

Lady Rebel 
Signs with Crowley’s Ridge
On April 14th, Sacred Heart Senior Talyn Mc-
Coy formally signed with the basketball team 
from Crowley’s Ridge College in Paragould.
A Rebel basketball player since the 3rd grade, 
Talyn plans to major in Education while attend-
ing on a partial basketball scholarship.  “I’m 
very excited,” said Talyn about the opportunity.

Octoberfest 2014

Daniel Hartman 
and Jacob Boren 
recently attended 
the HOBY Lead-
ership Seminar in 
Bentonville, AR.  
They were chosen 

to represent Sacred Heart by Faculty and Staff.



Endowment
Supporting the 
Future of Catholic 
Education at 
Sacred Heart

Drew Bottoms Fund 
Becomes Fully Funded

Thanks to generous 
donations, the Drew 
Bottoms Memorial 
Fund has exceeded the 
$10,000 requirement 
to be considered fully 
funded.  The fund was 
founded in 2014 by 
Kerry and Patti (An-

drews, ’88) Bottoms to commemorate their 
son, Drew, who passed away in June 2014. 
In addition to donations, the fund has grown 
thanks to the work of Patti’s cousins Abby 
(Zimmerman, ’02) Parham and Michelle Dix-
on (photo on page 1) who worked together 
to design and sell a t-shirt to honor who Drew 
was a person, student, and athlete.  So far, they 
have sold 325 t-shirts and collected $1,750.  The 
fund, which now stands at nearly $15,000, will 
make its first distribution in 2016 and will ben-
efit projects at the school where Patti is a teach-
er and Drew’s brother and sister both attend.

New Family Fund 
Established for Teacher 
Appreciation

“Why God created teach-
ers, in His wisdom and His 
grace, was to help us learn 
to make our world a better, 
wiser place.”

The Sacred Heart Endow-
ment Fund is pleased to 
announce a new restricted 
family fund that will help 
support our faculty.  The 

Clem & Delores (DeSalvo, ‘58) Hartman 
Teacher Appreciation Fund was founded in 
2015 by Delores Hartman.

Delores attended Catholic Point School in 
Center Ridge until her 10th grade year.  Her 
parents stressed to her and her all of her sib-

lings that education is of the utmost impor-
tance in life.  She then enrolled at Sacred 
Heart and, thanks to many sacrifices made by 
her family who believed strongly in the val-
ue of Catholic education, Delores graduated 
from Sacred Heart in 1958 
In addition to many years of service on the Sa-
cred Heart School Board, Bazaar Committee, 
Endowment Board, and Booster Club, Delo-
res also spent many years handling the payroll 
for the school and the bookkeeping for the 
cafeteria. With their unyielding belief in the 
necessity of an outstanding Catholic educa-
tion, Clem and Delores ensured that their two 
sons, Mark (’81) and David (’84), both gradu-
ated from Sacred Heart.  They volunteered 

many evenings 
working spa-
ghetti din-
ners and other 
f u n d r a i s e r s 
to benefit the 
school.
This fund was 

established to carry on the legacy of their un-
wavering believe in the priority of excellence 
in education.  This Teacher Appreciation 
Fund is intended to assist Sacred Heart Cath-
olic School in recruiting and retaining the 
very best faculty to promote a quality Catho-
lic education; it will provide an annual bonus 
for teachers and will provide an incentive for 
teachers to remain at Sacred Heart Catholic 
School.  The first distribution will be made at 
the end of the 2015-2016 school year.
The Hartman family believes that “To the 
world you may just be a teacher, but to your 
students you are a HERO!!”

Legacy Society Adds New 
Members
On April 26th, the Sacred Heart Catholic 
School Endowment Fund hosted a dinner 
for the members of the Legacy Society.  The 
Legacy Society, which began in 2013 with 28 
founding members, recognizes and honors 
those who have made a lasting commitment of 
any size by including charitable gifts to the En-
dowment Fund in their estate plans.  The event 
was held at the Knights of Columbus Hall.  
New members were recognized, including Fr. 
Raymond Bruck, Janis (Moll,’ 81) Horn, Jim-
mie & Pauline Patrick, Eugene Ruffiner (’63), 
and Beth Sharbaugh.  Sacred Heart School’s 
Director of Development Alisha Koonce pro-
vided an Endowment update to the group, 
noting especially the creation of new family 
endowed funds and the continued growth of 
class funds.  Endowment Fund Advisory, Bar-
ry Corkern, also addressed the group.
More information about the Legacy Society 
and the full list of members is available on the 
Endowment page of the school website.

This year’s 3rd grade class – or the Class of 
2024 – turned in their coin banks for their 
class endowed fund.  This year, they collected 
$207.50.  Once they have collected $4,000 
they can begin granting funds toward projects 
at the school that are important to them. More 
information about class funds is available on 
the Endowment page of the school website.

More information about the restricted 
Endowment funds, including how to 
donate, can be found on the Endow-

ment page of the school’s website 
www.sacredheartmorrilton.org. 
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Alumnus and Honorary Alumnus of 
the Year Presented at Homecoming
Sacred Heart is pleased to announce the 
recipients of the 2014-2015 Alumnus and 
Honorary Alumnus of the Year awards. 
Both were recognized during the Home-
coming ceremony on January 16, 2015.

This year’s recipient for the Alumnus of 
the Year Award is Delores DeSalvo Hart-
man.

D e l o r e s 
a t t e n d e d 
C a t h o -
lic Point 
S c h o o l 
in Cen-
ter Ridge 
until her 

10th grade year.  She then enrolled at Sacred 
Heart because a Catholic education was of 
the utmost importance in her family.  She 
graduated in 1958.  Her family made many 
sacrifices to ensure that this was possible, 
instilling in her the value of Catholic educa-
tion.

Through the years, Delores has served Sa-
cred Heart School, Church, Bazaar, and 
Endowment Fund in countless ways – just 
some of which are named on page 5, which 
references the endowed fund she recently 
established to show her family’s apprecia-
tion for Sacred Heart teachers.

In addition to her commitment to Sacred 
Heart School and parish, she has been very 
involved in the community and has shown 
many people how meaningful it is to be a 
Sacred Heart graduate.  Delores spent many 
years in the Morrilton business community 
before retiring from Regions Bank, having 
last served as Vice-President. She has been 
active in many community, church, and 
civic organizations including St. Vincent 
Hospital Auxiliary, Conway County Fair 
Association, Conway County Legal Bever-
age Association, Sacred Heart Altar Society, 
and Kiwanis Club. In 2009 she was honored 
as the Morrilton Chamber of Commerce 
Citizen of the Year for her unending service 
to the community. She received the award 
of Kiwanian of the Year in 1995 and 2003 

and she was the first female president of 
the Morrilton Kiwanis Club in 1993 - 1994. 
She has also spent time volunteering for the 
March of Dimes Walk America and Ameri-

can Heart 
A s s o c i a -
tion.

For her 
tireless ef-
forts and 
dedication 
to Catho-

lic education, we are pleased to recognize 
Delores Hartman as this year’s Alumnus of 
the Year.  

The Honorary Alumnus of the Year award 
was created to recognize individuals who, 
although they may not have attended and/
or graduated from Sacred Heart, have 
shown great commitment and dedication to 
the school over the years. This year’s recipi-
ent for the Honorary Alumnus of the Year 
Award is Rick Duvall.

Rick, along with wife and alum Alma, has 
been a strong advocate for Sacred Heart 
school for many years.  He began sitting in 
the stands at all the basketball, softball, and 
baseball games when his children attended 
Sacred Heart and is an avid supporter of 
the athletic program.  After several years 
as a baseball coach for the Morrilton Youth 
Association, he began volunteering as the 
Sacred Heart baseball coach in 1999.  Rick 
teaches the players about the game of base-
ball, but he also teaches patience, teamwork, 
and good sportsmanship. In 2007, the grad-
uating class dedicated the yearbook to Rick.  

Rick and Alma ensured that their three chil-
dren graduated from Sacred Heart. They 
can now be found in the stands cheering for 
the high school teams as their son Aaron 
coaches, and at peewee games where grand-
son Gabe is learning the sport.  

Sacred Heart is pleased to acknowledge 
Rick’s years of service to Sacred Heart and 
to recognize him as this year’s Honorary 
Alumnus of the Year.  

• Brian Rohlman, ’04, has been named Presi-
dent of Crow Construction, formerly known 
as Crow Paving, Inc.  Crow Construction pro-
vides general contracting and construction 
management services, asphalt and aggregate 
materials in addition to dirt/site work con-
tracting.  Brian is happy to be working back in 
Morrilton again and he looks forward to be-
coming more involved in the church, school, 
and community.  

• Jagger Elliot Hoyt is ex-
cited to start at Sacred Heart 
Pre-School this year! His 
parents, Steven (‘99) and 
Amber (Hill, ‘98) Hoyt, 
moved their family to Mor-
rilton so their children could 
attend Sacred Heart Catholic 
School and grow up in the 
same supportive and lov-

ing community as they both did. Piper Elaine 
Hoyt will join her brother at school next year. 

• During the 2014 election, 
Rick Beck, ‘74, was elected 
to the Arkansas House of 
Representatives

• James Bailey, ’05, gradu-
ated from Arkansas Tech 
University in 2009 with a 
Bachelor of Science in Elec-
trical Engineering and a minor in Mathemat-
ics.  He has been working at Southwest Power 
Pool in Little Rock since 2011.

Reunions
• 1979, 1980 and 1981 Class Reunion: July 18, 
2015, Fish Lake.  Classes will attend Mass at 
5:30 followed by a school tour and meet at 
Fish Lake immediately after (about 7-7:30).  
For more information, contact Donna (Gott-
sponer, ’79) Payne at Donna.Payne@farm-
credit.com, Teresa (Erwin, ’80) Stell at tstell@
hughes.net, or Cindy (Koch, ’81) Davidson at 
csdavidson@conwaycorp.net.

• Class of 2005 10-year reunion – May 30th 
beginning with a family lunch at noon on the 
Sacred Heart playground.  The class will attend 
mass at 5:30pm and will then meet at Mike’s 
Place in Conway for dinner.  For questions or 
information, contact Heather Roberson Zinser 
at hroberson05@gmail.com



Development News
6th annual Carl and Cole 
Hill Memorial Golf  
Tournament 
The 6th annual Carl and Cole Hill Memorial 
Golf Tournament is set for Thursday, May 28, 
2015. This memorial golf tournament began 
in 2010 after the passing of Cole on November 
21, 2009. Cole was a proud 2001 graduate of 
Sacred Heart School. A few friends and fam-
ily wanted to celebrate his 26 1/2 years of life 
as well as benefit worthy causes he held dear. 
Sadly, four years later, his father, Carl passed 
away on December 21, 2013, hence the Carl & 
Cole Hill Memorial Golf Tournament. 
For 5 years, this tournament has greatly ben-
efitted Sacred Heart School, as well as Sacred 
Heart Church and the Cole Hill Memorial 
Scholarship Fund, which his graduating class 
sponsors. Signs are displayed at the tourna-
ment for donations:
Platinum sponsor $1,000
Gold sponsor $500
Tournament sponsor $250
Hole sponsor $100
However, any tax deductible donation is very 
much appreciated and can be mailed to Da-
vid Little at 114 Shady Lane, Morrilton 72110. 
Please make checks payable to Sacred Heart 
School: Carl and Cole Hill Memorial. 

Trivia Night 2015
On January 24th, Sacred Heart School hosted 
the 2nd annual Trivia Night. Nearly 240 peo-
ple attended. We are very appreciative to our 
sponsors, food donors, volunteers and every-
one who played trivia for SH, as well as our 
event emcee Stan Willis.  It was a fun night 
and we are looking forward to next year!

SH Alum Dr. Chris 
Magie Addresses 
Conway County 
Graduates
On April 16th, ninety gradu-
ates representing all four 
schools in Conway County 

(Sacred Heart, South Conway County Schools, 
Wonderview and Nemo Vista) gathered at Mor-
rilton High School’s H.B. White Auditorium for 
the annual School Counts! Recognition Cer-
emony.  In order to be included, students must 
meet the School Counts! criteria in regard to 
their grades and goals; School Counts! Inclu-
sion makes them they will be eligible for finan-
cial assistance at UACCM.
This year’s speaker was SH 2003 alumnus Dr. 
Chris Magie who challenged the students to ap-
proach their education like a job. Dr. Magie also 
remarked the importance of supporting our lo-
cal community.  Chris and his wife, fellow SH 
alum Magie (Kordsmeier, ’04) Magie, returned 
to Morrilton after he completed veterinary 
school where they opened Magie Veterinary 
Clinic.  Their daughters Kylie (1st grade) and 
Amelia (pre-k) attend Sacred Heart, as will their 
youngest daughter Olivia.
Thirteen Sacred Heart seniors were recognized 
as School Counts! graduates.

SHCS Alum 
Named Business 
Leader of the 
Year 
Gary Koch, ’75, was rec-
ognized as the 2014 Ear-
le Love Business Leader 
of the Year by the Mor-
rilton Area Chamber of 

Commerce during their annual banquet in 
November.  
Like the award’s namesake Earle Love, Gary is 
known as a strong business leader within Mor-
rilton and Conway County who is committed 
to education and seeing Morrilton grow.  Gary 
is a member of the Morrilton Area Chamber of 
Commerce, the South Conway County Public 
School Foundation Board, the Sacred Heart 
Church Finance Committee, and the Knights 
of Columbus; he also serves on the Auto Body 
Advisory Committee at UACCM.  Gary’s fam-
ily recently celebrated 50 years of business in 
Morrilton with Koch Brothers Body Shop.  We 
congratulate Gary on this esteemed honor.

SHCS vs. SJCS Alumni Game 
In November 2014, Sacred Heart 
hosted the 2nd Annual Alumni 
Game against St. Joseph Conway.  
The event raises money for both 
Booster Clubs and helps to bring 
alumni athletes back to the court.  
For information about future games, 
follow the event on facebook.



Project Promise
In 2014, Sacred Heart launched Project Prom-
ise, a giving program that recognizes donors 
who commit to a monthly donation to Sacred 
Heart Catholic School through ongoing credit 
card payments or bank drafts. This includes 
any donor who gives at least $15/month to the 
school’s annual fund.  Members receive a spe-
cial members-only magnet and recognition 
in school publications.  All donations benefit 
the school directly and help with technology 
improvements, campus security and renova-
tions, teacher recruitment and retention, and 
tuition assistance.  For more information, visit 
www.sacredheartmorrilton.org and click on 
Support SHCS: Annual Campaign: Project 
Promise.

Thank you to the first members of Project 
Promise:
Marian (Schaeffers, ’63) & Martin Braham
Sandy DeSalvo (’73)
Rachel (Kordsmeier, ’08) & Colton (’09) 
Kordsmeier
Clem Kordsmeier (’49)
Terry & Jerry Owens
Ann Gunderman
Holly (Huett, ’07) & Luke (’07) Beck
Judy (Hoyt, ’74) & John Magie
Carey (Wiedower, ’97) & Ed (’97) Ruff
Mary (Post, ’99) & Matthew Stengel 
Brad (’94) & Misty (Beck, ’96) Willbanks
Matt (’96) & Carol Zimmerman
James (’99) & Jamie Zimmerman
David (’75) & Juanise Zimmerman

SH Volunteers Host 
Cajun Fête 
On April 18th, volunteers for Sacred Heart 
School prepared an all-you-can-eat Cajun feast, 
complete with boiled crawfish, shrimp, chicken, 
gumbo, potatoes and corn, chicken, and cole 
slaw.  A new addition to the event this year was 
the After Party, which featured music by Travis 
Caudell. 
All proceeds from Cajun Fete benefit Sacred 
Heart Catholic School.
For details, call 354-4358 or visit the school 
website www.sacredheartmorriilton.org.

Dustin & Megan 
Voss, Clay Voss, 

and Hannah 
Wofford

Msgr. Har-
ris and Terry 

Resecker

Marilyn Polk and 
Becky Lewandowski

Greg Wiedower and 
Haylee Beck

Melissa Scheidt and 
Leslie Zimmerman 

fill their plates

Jason & Tabitha 
McCoy

Development News
Mrs. Etris to 
retire
After 25 years as the Li-
brary Media Specialist with 
Sacred Heart School, Mrs. 
Katherine Etris will be re-
tiring at the end of the cur-
rent school year.  Prior to 
joining SH, she spent nine 
years in public schools where she taught second-
ary English and Social Studies at Wonderview 
and Dardanelle.  Mrs. Etris has cultivated a love 
of books and reading for countless SH students 
and we wish her a wonderful retirement.

School News

SH Students/Alum Place in 
State Fishing Tournament 
Sacred Heart 
students Philip 
Gottsponer and 
Cole Bottoms 
fished for the 
Perryville Mus-
tangs in the 
Arkansas High 
School Fishing 
State Championship. The tournament was held 
May 3 on Lake Dardanelle. These anglers came in 
7th out of 120 teams, qualifying them for the Re-
gional tournament to be held in October in Pine 
Bluff. They caught a five fish limit weighing in at 
12 pounds 11 ounces. They were captained by Sa-
cred Heart 2014 alumnus Jordan Ogle (center).

Sacred Heart Catholic School Endow-
ment Fund is pleased to recognize the 
following donors for gifts to the En-
dowment or an Endowed Class Fund 

this school year:
Class of 2024
Class of 2026

Susan Gunderman
Mark & Theresa Hartman

Buddy & Tootsie Hoelzeman
Dennis & Becky James

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kordsmeier
Sonny & Judy Miller

William Plummer
Patricia & Otto Zimmerman



Tribute Gifts to the Endowment
July 1, 2014 – May 30, 2015

In Memory of Joseph Batchelor
Jim Gatling

Susan Gunderman

In Memory of Catherine Beck
Delores Hartman

In Memory of Marie Beck
Michael & Patty Allison

In Memory of Patricia Beck
John & Kim Fresneda family

In Memory of Drew Bottoms, ‘14
Allen & Natalie Andrews

Chris Andrews
Charlotte Andrews 

Eric & Erin Andrews
Frank & Jeannie Andrews

Jenifer & Mac Andrews
Hervey Andrews

Andrea & Derrick Bean
Joey & Djuana Beck

Beeson’s Grocery
Paula & Steve Bostian

Melvin & Sandy Bottoms
Kerry & Patti Bottoms

Fred & Martha Briggler
Michael & Kim Briggler

Kim Burcham
Doug Cahill

Paul & Susan Dumas
Dr. Bill & Mary Eggart

Steve & Marr-Lynn Flory
Marchelle Foshee

Alex Fresneda
Eleanor Fresneda

John & Kim Fresneda
Ft. Smith Community-Based Outpa-

tient VA Clinic
Danny & Cindy Gottsponer
Kevin & Laura Gottsponer

Al & Donna Harpenau
Cindy & Dale Harpenau
Chris & Angie Hartman
Patrick & Katie Hartman

Janis Hill
Laura & Josh Hoelzeman

Louise Hoelzeman
Johnny & Libby Hoyt

Dennis & Becky James
Larry & Kara Jones
Kimberly McNabb

Christina Koch
Patricia & Larry Lachowsky

John & Judy Magie
Rebecca Magie

Steve & Barbara Mallett
Suzann McCommon

David & Kathy McGee
Travis & Kris McGee

Peggy Mobley
Carolyn Morris

Sue & Philip Noble
Janet Ogle

Mike & Julie Palmer
Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini

Tim & Donna Payne
Bob & Martha Pledger

Kris & Jason Poole
Dr. Peter & Bernadette Post

Andy & Paulette Reece
Rita Rehm

Carey & Ed Ruff
Annise & Jim Ryan

Ruby & Mike Shoesmith
Kathleen Smith

St. Marys, Chambers Memorial 
Hosp, & Lyon’s Rehab

Mary & Matthew Stengel
Phillip & Tanya Thomas

Thompson Family
Mr. & Mrs. A.O. Thompson

Tommy & Melody Thompson
Paula Trafford

William & Mandy Voliva
Helen Berkemeyer Ward
Mike & Diane Weydert

Gregory Wiedower
Brenda & Roger Wilson

William L., Jr. & Charlotte Wiser
Wayne & Yvonne Zachary
Brandon & Heather Zinser

In Memory of Lucille Chapman
Delores Hartman
Christina Koch

Marietta & Paul Lemons
James & Angela Malik

Jim & Ann Walker

In Memory of Bonnie Clay
Rick & Sheila Beck

Janis Horn
Harold & Mary Ruth Moll

In Memory of Spencer Davis
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Helen Dickens
Chris & Angie Hartman

In Memory of Helen Dombek
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Ronnie Dumboski
Mary Joyce Maus

In Memory of Sara Del Fiser
Michael & Patty Allison

In Memory of Lela Flowers
Michael & Patty Allison

In Memory of Edith Foster
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Pedro Fresneda
Andrea & Derrick Bean
Dr. Bill & Mary Eggart
John & Kim Fresneda

Herman & Glenda Gottsponer
Chris & Angie Hartman

In Memory of Marie  
Freyaldenhoven

Travis & Louan Adams

Geralyn & James Beck
Lucille Beck

Sharon & Harold Beck
Raymond & Pat Berkemeyer

Van & Nancy Berkemeyer
Carol Borowski
Sarah Brannon

City Corporation, Inc.
Curtis Davis Insurance

Lisa & Dan Dykema
Robert Ericksten

Joe & Kay Fougerousse
Carl Freyaldenhoven

Garver, LLC
Tonya Gosnell

Mary Gunderman
G.H. & J.E. Hall

Chris & Angie Hartman
Dan & Louise Hartman

Delores Hartman
Patrick & Katie Hartman

Rita Hoelzeman
Janis Horn

Cindy Koon Family 
Benny & Paula Koontz

David & Mary Little
John & Judy Magie

James & Angela Malik
Steve & Barbara Mallett
Harvey & Janet Massa
Mobley Contractors

Harold & Mary Ruth Moll
Robert & Helen Newman

Mike & Julie Palmer
Tim & Donna Payne
Petit Jean State Bank

Brian & Rachel Rohlman
Teresa & Ronnie Stell 

Clara Simon
Theresa Simon

Rita & Neil Sponer
Steve & Karen Thessing
Helen Berkemeyer Ward

Karen Welcher
Stan & Sheila Willis

Patricia & Otto Zimmerman

In Memory of Carl Gottsponer
Danny & Cindy Gottsponer

Emerita Sponer

In Memory of Jacob Gottsponer
Tim & Donna Payne

In Memory of Harold Gunderman
Patricia & Larry Lachowsky

In Memory of Joe Gunderman
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Joseph Hanichek
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Jerry Harmon
Delores Hartman

In Memory of Jim Hayes
Class of 2024

In Memory of Mary Katherine 

Henning
Ann & Don Godfrey

Jeanette Rohlman

In Memory of Carl Hill
Dr. Bill & Mary Eggart

Chris & Angie Hartman
Steve & Cynthia Kordsmeier

David & Mary Little
Phyllis & Barry McKuin

Mike & Julie Palmer
Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini

In Memory of Cole Hill, ‘01
Steve & Cynthia Kordsmeier

David & Mary Little
Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini

In Memory of Carl Hoelzeman, ‘47
Frank & Jeannie Andrews

Beeson’s Grocery
Margaret Helen Burnett
Denis & Dixie Drilling

Todd & Lori Foust
Danny & Cindy Gottsponer
Burton & Bettye Henderson

Paulette Jones and family
Knights of Columbus

Christina Koch
Chris & Tracy Laux

Marietta & Paul Lemons
David & Mary Little
John & Judy Magie

Phyllis & Barry McKuin
Kris & Jason Poole

Dr. Peter & Bernadette Post
Terry & Linda Resecker

Stan & Sheila Willis

In Memory of Nina Hoelzeman
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Jay Hughes
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Bucky Jones
Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini

In Memory of Pearl Jones
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Terry Kornas
Sharon Kornas

Harvey & Janet Massa
Harold & Mary Ruth Moll

In Memory of John Lauderdale
Linda & Patrick Shoelen

In Memory of Gerald Laux, ‘38
George & Nan Laux

In Memory of Dick Lewandowski
Johnny & Libby Hoyt

Sharon Kornas
Phyllis & Barry McKuin

Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini

In Memory of Terry Lipsmeyer
Paulette Jones Family

Sacred Heart Endowment Tributes



John & Judy Magie
James & Angela Malik

Terry & Linda Resecker

In Memory of Chuck Lorifing
Janis Hill

David & Mary Little

In Memory of Fr. Edward Marley
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Tippe McCollum
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Francis McKee
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Warren McKey
Janis Hill

In Memory of Helen McMillan
James & Charlene Oswald

In Memory of Jan Mendoza
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Betty Ruth Merrick
Jim Gatling

Delores Hartman
Todd & Amy Hoyt

In Memory of Kathryn (Baldus, ’60) 
Mourot

Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Carl Holl
Linda & Patrick Shoelen

In Memory of Harold Ogle
John & Kim Fresneda

Jim Gatling
Vince & Lesley Lentz
John & Judy Magie

John & Lynlee Maus
Terry & Linda Resecker

In Memory of Geannine Ott
Jim Gatling

In Memory of Edward Penick
Lori & David Beck
Beeson’s Grocery

Bobbye Byrd
Paul & Karen Cree

Martha Frits
Johnny & Libby Hoyt

Ish Lienhart
David & Mary Little
John & Judy Magie

John & Lynlee Maus
James & Charlene Oswald

Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini
Kris & Jason Poole

Dr. Peter & Bernadette Post
Terry & Linda Resecker

 Ruby & Mike Shoesmith

In Memory of Helen Petroff
Jim Gatling

Todd & Amy Hoyt

In Memory of Msgr. Leo Riedmuel-
ler

Emma Thomason

In Memory of Louise Riedmueller
Michael & Patty Allison
Chris & Angie Hartman

In Memory of Deacon Oscar  
Rohlman, ‘49

Ray & Francis Rohlman

In Memory of Richard Ross
Dan & Louise Hartman

In Memory of Leo Sanchez
Janis Hill

In Memory of the School Sisters of 
Notre Dame

Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Coby Shipp
Janis Hill

In Memory of Billie Spires
George & A. Diane Beck

Raymond & Pat Berkemeyer
Mary Gunderman
Delores Hartman

Paulette Jones family
Marietta & Paul Lemons

Jerome & Carolyn Lipsmeyer
David & Mary Little
John & Judy Magie

James & Angela Malik
Harvey & Janet Massa

Mary Joyce Maus
Harold & Mary Ruth Moll

Barbara Morrow
James & Charlene Oswald

David Spires

In Memory of Nick Swain
Kim & John Fresneda

In Memory of Ed Ussery
George & A. Diane Beck

Mary Gunderman
Janis Horn

James & Angela Malik

In Memory of Helen White
Melvin & Sandy Bottoms

In Memory of Mickey (Kordsmeier, 
’79) Zachary

Anne Andrews 
Brianna Beck

George & A. Diane Beck
Rose Ella & John Beck

Raymond & Pat Berkemeyer
Kerry & Patti Bottoms

C.C. Kruzzers Car Club
Paul & Karen Cree

Curtis Davis Insurance
Denise Garrigus

Ann & Don Godfrey
Mary Gunderman

Margaret Hart
Patricia Hart

Delores Hartman
Mark & Theresa Hartman

Terri Amato Hemsing
Janis Hill

Janis Horn
Christina Koch

Patrick & Vikki Koch
Nelta & Mike Koonce
Clement Kordsmeier

Marietta & Paul Lemons
David & Mary Little
John & Judy Magie

James & Angela Malik
Steve & Barbara Mallett

Andrea Marconi
Mary Joyce Maus

Harold & Mary Ruth Moll
Terry & Jerry Owens
Tim & Donna Payne

Terry & Linda Resecker
Chris Rhea

Paul & Mary Margaret Rohlman
Carey & Ed Ruff
Eugene Ruffiner

David Spires
Emerita Sponer

Rita & Neil Sponer
Teresa & Ronnie Stell

Melinda Tanner
Mary & Ken Taylor

Terry & Lydia Teague
Jim & Ann Walker
Michelle Warren

Stan & Sheila Willis
Eugene Zachary

Wayne & Yvonne Zachary

In Memory of Paul Zinser
Agri Co-Op

Raymond & Pat Berkemeyer
Herman & Glenda Gottsponer

Delores Hartman
Janis Horn

Todd & Amy Hoyt
Jo Clair Hutchison

Paulette Jones family
James & Angela Malik

Gwen & Jerry Massingill
Mary Joyce Maus

Harold & Mary Ruth Moll
Kathleen Smith

In Honor of Agnes (Hoelzeman, 
’68) Bass

Ish Lienhart

In Honor of Patti (Andrews, ’88) 
Bottoms

Carey & Ed Ruff

In Honor of Stephen Carter
Katherine DeSalvo

In Honor of Sandy DeSalvo, ‘73
Buddy & Tootsie Hoelzeman

In Honor of Patti (Lienhart, ’74) 
Franklin

Ish Lienhart
Petit Jean State Bank

In Honor of Johnny & Missy Gar-
rett

John, Lynlee & Stephen Maus

In Honor of Msgr. Jack Harris
David & Mary Little

In Honor of Delores (DeSalvo, ’58) 
Hartman

Louise Hoelzeman
Mary Joyce Maus

In Honor of Rebecca (Hoelzeman, 
’64) Hartman
Ish Lienhart

In Honor of Marguerite (Thomey, 
’48) Hoelzeman

Katherine Desalvo
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Honor of Todd (’81) & Amy 
(Drilling, ’83) Hoyt

Anna Lee Maus

In Honor of Debbie Lienhart, ‘69
Ish Lienhart

In Honor of Jeff Maus, ‘84
Anna Lee Maus

In Honor of Harold (’49) & Mary 
Ruth Moll
Janis Horn

In Honor of Rick Nicholls
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Honor of Brittany (Horn, ’07) 
Pettingill

Harold & Mary Ruth Moll

In Honor of Helen Reichman
Katherine DeSalvo

In Honor of Fr. Jason Sharbaugh, 
‘94

Mary Beth Sharbaugh

In Honor of Clara Talley
Katherine DeSalvo
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Honor of Jerry & Martha Virden
John & Lynlee Maus and kids

In Honor of Jim Yeager
Katherine DeSalvo



Sacred Heart Catholic School is 
pleased to recognize those who 
have donated to the school dur-
ing the 2014-2015 school year.  
This list includes gifts made 
toward school improvement 
projects, tuition assistance, the 
annual fund, and Project Prom-
ise.  We will produce a final do-
nor registry for our 2014-2015 
Annual Report; all donors will 
be included and will be invited 
to a donor appreciation party.  
To make a gift to Sacred Heart 
School, contact the Develop-
ment office at 501.354.4358 or 
visit the school website 
www.sacredheartmorrilton.org.  

Gifts received 
July 1, 2014-April 30, 2015 

Society of the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus
Danny & Jennifer Aquilar
Carl & Cole Hill Memorial Golf 
Tournament
Kevin & Vicke Kordsmeier
ESS Transportation/Zinser Family

Fr. Charles Steurer Soceity
Herman & Meredith Beck
Mary Joyce Maus
Ann & Kenny Renfroe

Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny 
Society
Cody & Jordan Clark
Jeff Maus

School Sisters of Notre Dame 
Society
Anonymous
Haylee & Ryan Beck
Brian & Carolyn Bailey
Jim Bilgischer
Bob & Susan Buser
Sandra K DeSalvo
David & Heather Drilling
Chris & Angie Hartman
Buddy & Tootsie Hoelzeman
Laura & Josh Hoelzeman
Todd & Amy Hoyt

Gary Koch
Alisha & Kevin Koonce
John & Lynlee Maus
David & Kathy McGee
Michael & Rebecca Mullican
Dr. Peter & Bernadette Post
Jill & Jimmy Rogers
Marion & Betty Rossi
Mike & Tressie Sartain
Paul & Morgan Zimmerman

1879 Society
Kylan & Brandi Cooper
Charlotte & Eddy Guinn
Patrick & Katie Hartman
Dennis & Becky James
Henry & Mary Kay Drilling Jones
Paulette Jones
Ray Koch
Koontz Electric Co., Inc.
Shirley Koontz
James & Angela Malik
David & Kathy McGee
Joe Noll
Brian & Rachel Rohlman
Annise & Jim Ryan
Justin & Kim Spickes
Eric Tyler

Circle of Red & White
Brent & Kimberly Hamling
George & A. Diane Beck
Luke & Holly Beck
Rick & Sheila Beck
Carl & Linda Birkner
G.O. & M.N. Blackwell
Dennis & Shirley Boren
Melvin & Sandy Bottoms
Marian & Martin Braham
Brents & Sons Heat & Air, Inc.
Fred & Martha Briggler
Michael & Kim Briggler
Jim & Kathy Bryan
Willie & Lisa Burgener
Teresa Clark
Sandra K DeSalvo
Tommy & Ida Desalvo
Paul & Susan Dumas
Dr. Cal & Erma Dunham
Isabel & William Eggart
Charles Ehemann
Andrea Eubanks
Paul & JoAnn Fougerousse
Emmet & Carolyn Gadberry
Louis & Francie Gottsponer
Charles Gray
Steve & Stephanie Guinn
Ann Gunderman
Dan & Louise Hartman
Hank & Becky Hartman

Rosemary Hooks
Freddie Hoyt
Mike & Debbie Hoyt
Elizabeth Kaufman
Christina Koch
Benny & Paula Koontz
Clement Kordsmeier
Jack & Irene Kordsmeier
Louis Gary Kordsmeier III
Sharon Kornas
Marietta & Paul Lemons
Ish Lienhart
Magie Veterinary Clinic
John & Judy Magie
James & Barbara McCoy
Linda McFall
Margaret & Bob Miller
Harold & Mary Ruth Moll
Shirley Moll
John & Belinda Monroe
Jeanne & Michael Morris
Amy Mourot
George Myers
Gertrude Noll
Tommy & Mary Jane Norman
Theresa Owens
Dc. Richard & Andrea Papini
Catherine Pinter
Sharon & Dee Rodgers
Paul Rolloson
Carey & Ed Ruff
Larry Ruffiner
Beth Sharbaugh
Mary & Matthew Stengel
Edith Stobaugh
Jimmey & Erika Stobaugh
Natalie & Thomas Trapasso
Fr. Jason Tyler
Mark & Sharon Tyler
Karen & Bob Vandivere
Jerry & Martha Virden
Karen Welcher
Gregory Wiedower
Wesley Williams
Stan & Sheila Willis
Wayne & Yvonne Zachary
Pete & Jill Zambrzycki
Patricia & Otto Zimmerman

Friends of Sacred Heart
Mark & Sue Andrews
Anonymous
Raymond & Celeste Desalvo 
Bailey
Joey & Djuana Beck
Paula & Steve Bostian
Carol & Bill Bowling
David & Jackie Briggler
James Cannon
Jim Gatling

Dottie Greeson
Dennis & Becky James
Melanie & Chance Johnson
Martin Kordsmeier
Colton & Rachel Kordsmeier
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kordsmeier
George & Nan Laux
Marietta & Paul Lemons
James & Angela Malik
Catherine Pinter
Kirk & Jeannie Price
Andy & Paulette Reece
John & Sylvia Ruffiner
Beth Sharbaugh
Linda & Patrick Shoelen
Kathleen Smith
Rita & Neil Sponer
Brad & Misty Willbanks
David & Juanise Zimmerman
Matt & Carol Zimmerman

Tribute Gifts to Sacred 
Heart School

In Honor of Clara Talley,
 Marguerite Hoelzeman, & Rick 
Nicholls
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Honor of Emily & Jacob 
Boren
Dennis & Shirley Boren

In Honor of Fr. Jason  
Sharbaugh
Mary Beth Sharbaugh

In Memory of Marie  
Freyaldenhoven
Brian & Rachel Rohlman 

In Memory of Joe Gunderman
Jim & Susan Yeager

In Memory of Gerald Laux
George & Nan Laux

In Memory of David & Chris-
tine Thessing
Mike & Tressie Sartain

We apologize for any acciden-
tal errors of omission.  You can 

reach the Development Office at 
501.354.4358.  It is not too late to 

make a gift for this school year!  
Information about this year’s  
campaign is also available at 

www.sacredheartmorrilton.org. 

Sacred Heart School Donor Honor Roll
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Sacred Heart Bazaar Raffle Ticket Order Form
To purchase your tickets or to make a tax-deductible contribution to the Sacred Heart Bazaar, complete the form below 

and mail with your check to Sacred Heart School, 106 N. St. Joseph, Morrilton, AR 72110. Please note there are two 
separate raffles.

Name:_____________________________________________________  Phone:________________________________

Address:________________________________________________  City, State, Zip_____________________________

Can you be a Class Ambassador 
for Sacred Heart?
The Sacred Heart Development Advisory Board has been working to 
establish “Class Ambassadors” who are willing to help us reach out 
to the members of their classes.  Our goal is to keep our alumni in-
formed and connected to Sacred Heart.  Ambassadors help pass along 
information when things are going on at SH, but may also be helpful 
contacts for the school to keep up alumni lists, etc.  Ambassadors can 
serve as long as they choose.
We hope to build this list over the summer but want to thank our cur-
rent ambassadors.  If you are interested in helping with this work, con-
tact Alumni Co-Chairs:
Misty (Beck,’ 96) Willbanks, mistywillbanks@gmail.com 
or Sandy Desalvo (’73), desalvo.sandra@gene.com 

1969	 Sheila Moll Willis
1973	 Sandy DeSalvo
1980	 Teresa Stell
1981	 Susan Gunderman and 
        	 Sonya Gunderman  
	 Chadek
1986	 Angie Fougerousse 
	 Hartman
1989	 Kris Willis Poole & 
	 Djuana Fresneda Beck
1990	 Rachel Maus
1994	 Brad Willbanks

1995	 Brandi Stobaugh  
	 Cooper
1996	 Misty Beck Willbanks
1997	 Carey Wiedower Ruff
1998	 Kim Dold Moore
2000	 Paul Zimmerman
2001	 Eric Tyler
2002	 Abby Parham
2003	 Amie Widner
2004	 Brian Rohlman 
2005	 Greg Wiedower
2014	 Sam Campbell

____ Check
____ Bill my VISA, MC, or Discover
Card #______________________________________
Expires___________ 3-digit security code___________
Signature: ____________________________________  

Main Raffle Prizes
GRAND PRIZE

2015 Jeep Wrangler Sport 4X4
(subject to 25% federal income tax)

PRIZES
1st Carnival Cruise

2nd $1000 Certificate Rackley Furniture
3rd $1000 Trip Voucher Sue Smith Vacations

4th $500 Cash

Mini Raffle Prizes
Grand Prize - Sea World Trip W/Accommodations

PRIZES
1st Apple I‐Pad Air 32GB WI‐FI

2nd Branson Trip W/Silver Dollar City
3rd John Deere Electric Gator

4th Gift Card Package (assorted gift cards)

Raffle Order Form
$_____ 1 Ticket for $2.00
$_____ 6 Tickets for $10.00
$_____ 12 Tickets for $20.00
$_____ 30 Tickets for $50.00
$_____ 100+ tickets for $100+ (1 ticket for every $1)
$_____ Other Amount

Raffle Order Form
$_____ 1 Ticket for $2.00
$_____ 6 Tickets for $10.00
$_____ 12 Tickets for $20.00
$_____ 30 Tickets for $50.00
$_____ 100+ tickets for $100+ (1 ticket for every $1)
$_____ Other Amount


